
CITY OF CASTLE ROCK  
NOTICE OF BUDGET FILING AND PUBLIC HEARINGS FOR  

2017 Fiscal Budget and 2017-2022 Capital Facilities Plan 
Public Hearing Dates:  November 28th and December 12, 2016 at 7:45 pm  

 
Notice is hereby given that the City of Castle Rock preliminary budget for fiscal year 
ending December 31, 2017 and the 2017-2022 Capital Facilities Plan has been filed 
with the City Clerk and will be available to the public on November 18, 2016.   Castle 
Rock City Council will hold the first of two public hearings on the 2017 Budget and 
Capital Facilities Plan on November 28, 2016 at 7:45 p.m. at Castle Rock Senior 
Center, 222 Second Avenue SW, Castle Rock, WA   The public is encouraged to attend 
and provide testimony for the final budget.  A Final Public Hearing will be held on 
December 12, 2016 at the same location and time. These hearings may be continued 
without further publication by announcing of the date, time and place of the continued 
hearing at the hearing.  For further information, please contact Clerk-Treasurer Ryana 
Covington at 360-274-8181 during regular business hours.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 


